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Monday 18th December 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I wish to sincerely thank you for the warm welcome which I have received since 

joining the staff of Ballyhackett Primary School. 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the organisation of the Christmas  

Extravaganza. Thank you to those who braved the weather to attend the event. 

Your support is appreciated! 

Finally, to the pupils of Ballyhackett P.S. thank you for participating in the lovely 

Carol Service, held on Sunday.  It was a beautiful Service and you all played your 

part so well. It was a fitting end to Term One. 

 

Please note that school will finish for Christmas Holidays on Thursday 21st 

December at 11.30am. Parents will have to make arrangements for their 

children to attend school as there will be no transport provided on that day. 

Children who have attended school on Wednesday 20th Dec. will be marked 

present on Thursday 21st Dec. Pupils can wear their own clothes on Thursday! 

School will reopen again on Monday 8th January 2018. 

 

On behalf of all the staff of Ballyhackett Primary School may I wish you all a happy 

and peaceful Christmas and sincere best wishes for 2018. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. G McIlvar 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


